From: Carl Olson <thespian52@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:34 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

As a retired teacher in WA since 2006, | am writing to express support for
Option A, which would establish a permanent, on-going COLA to my Plan
1 Retirement Plan. In the last fifteen years there have been two "one
time" COLA's to my plan. This change is long past due. Thanks for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Carl Olson
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